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Dear CRD Board of Directors,  

 

The Anahim Lake Community Association is requesting a contribution of $40,500 in CWF funding to 

support the installation of solar panels at the Anahim Lake Community Hall. The contribution will cover 

the cost of 27 460W PV panels that will produce energy savings of approximately 13,200 kWh annually. 

This energy savings estimate is based on the quote received from Pro Circuit. The solar panels will allow 

for the hall to become more energy efficient and financially viable.  

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.  

 

Thank you,  

Amy Hauk 

ALCA secretary/treasurer  
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